
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Politics Visit - Secret Nuclear Bunker 
 
In preparation for studying global politics next year, we are organising a trip to the Kelvedon Hatch Secret 
Nuclear Bunker on Thursday 12th May 2022. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for students to visit the bunker complex that was made to house the UK 
government in the event of a nuclear strike during the Cold War. Students will explore the facilities and get 
an experiential insight into the realities of the ultimate conflict between states. 
 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £22.00 which will cover the cost of the visit including 
entry and transport by minibus. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear the cost of the 
visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. Payment can be 
made online at www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool by Friday 6th May 2022. 
 
Students should bring a packed lunch or some money to purchase snacks in the canteen (there is quite 
limited choice in the canteen, so I suggest the former). 
  
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. Peanuts or peanut 
related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please email schallis@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr S Challis 
Curriculum Leader for Politics 
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